JOSEPH R. MILMOE
P. O. BOX 151
14538 FRIAR STREET
VAN NUYS, CALIF.

July 30, 1951 AIRMATL

New Mexico 01l Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Elvis A. Utz, Gas Engineer
Dear Mr., Utz:

I have been advised in a round-about way that Sunol 0il
Company of San Jose, California applied for a permit to
complete drilling a well in Valencia County near the
townsite of Bailes, known as San Clemente No. 1.

This is the well which you mentioned in your letter to me
of June 8th. On behalf of the landowners agent, E, M. Lynn,
and for myself as a landowner, I am writing to inquire
whether this application has been received Bntle commission
and especially whether the necessary approval has been
granted,

If not, would you kindly tell me when the commission's next
meeting is scheduled at which this application might be
considered?

Thank you very much for your assistance.
y truly yours,
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